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Memorandum 

To: Michael Behrendt  

From: Dave Kurz, Chief of Police 

Date: 9/22/2018 

Re: 74 Main Street-Clark 

After reviewing the documents associated with the proposal, I have several 
items the department would like added to the conditions that may be granted 
by the Town: 

 While it is noted that there are underground parking spaces being 
constructed, it must be made clear to any potential apartment 
owners/renters at 74 Main Street that the Town of Durham does not 
provide nor have ANY off-street parking nor are apartment owners/renters 
eligible for the parking permits issued to businesses of the Downtown area. 

 Any construction that will result in the closure of a traffic lane on Pettee 
Brook or Main Street may require traffic control officers retained through the 
Durham Police Department with minimum notice of one-week to the 
agency. 

 Potential lane closures must take into consideration busy periods of the 
UNH academic calendar such as Freshmen move-in day. 

 Apartments should be appropriately number clearly delineating floors for 
quick access by public safety personnel.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

09/17/2018 

 

 


